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DATE: 9 March 2015
REF: B21/15

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/MSTR/MSLB/SSDT

11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

ATTN: Mr. Tomas Herrera (Mail Stop T-8 E18)

SUBJECT: Registration Certificate NR-1119-D-101-E — Change of Location

Dear Mr. Herrera,

Please be advised that as of 30 April 2015, our warehouse will be at a new location. Please
amend our Registration Certificate to reflect the following address: 107 Allen Boulevard,
Farmingdale, NY 11735.

We have asked the NY State Department of Health to amend our exisiting Possession License
(C2989) effective 30 April 2015 to reflect this location. At that time we will stop all distribution
from the previous address (Central Ave, Farmingdale) and, therefore, request that the address
be removed from our certificate.

Additionally, we have ceased operations in Teaneck, NJ and are consolidating all distribution
activities at the new address in Farmingdale. Therefore, please remove the Teaneck address
from our certificate.

Your help in coordinating this amendment based on the above date will be greatly appreciated
so that we do not encounter delays in distribution.

Thank you for your expeditious attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

v

Brad Fisher
President

CC: Reuven Klein, Klein & Hill

MEPROLIGHT, Inc. Corporate {C/O Klein & Hill) 521 Fifth Avenue, New York, NY 10175
Tel: 828-808-0029 Fax: 828-505-4526 E-mail: USA@meprolight.com
www.meprolight.com
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